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Asareel 13_1CH_04_16 # And the sons of Jehaleleel; Ziph, and Ziphah, Tiria, and Asareel.

Azareel and Joezer 13_1CH_12_06 # Elkanah, and Jesiah, and Azareel, and Joezer, and Jashobeam, the 
Korhites,

Azareel and Shelemiah 15_EZR_10_41 # Azareel, and Shelemiah, Shemariah,

Azareel he his 13_1CH_25_18 # The eleventh to Azareel, [he], his sons, and his brethren, [were] twelve:

Azareel the son 13_1CH_27_22 # Of Dan, Azareel the son of Jeroham. These [were] the princes of the tribes
of Israel.

Azareel the son 16_NEH_11_13 # And his brethren, chief of the fathers, two hundred forty and two: and 
Amashai the son of Azareel, the son of Ahasai, the son of Meshillemoth, the son of Immer,

freely by his 45_ROM_03_24 # Being justified freely by his grace through the redemption that is in Christ 
Jesus:

freely eat 01_GEN_02_16 # And the LORD God commanded the man, saying, Of every tree of the garden 
thou mayest freely eat:

freely for I 44_ACT_26_26 # For the king knoweth of these things, before whom also I speak freely: for I 
am persuaded that none of these things are hidden from him; for this thing was not done in a corner.

freely for mine 28_HOS_14_04 # I will heal their backsliding, I will love them freely: for mine anger is 
turned away from him.

freely for the 15_EZR_02_68 # And [some] of the chief of the fathers, when they came to the house of the 
LORD which [is] at Jerusalem, offered freely for the house of God to set it up in his place:

freely give us 45_ROM_08_32 # He that spared not his own Son, but delivered him up for us all, how shall 
he not with him also freely give us all things?

freely give 40_MAT_10_08 # Heal the sick, cleanse the lepers, raise the dead, cast out devils: freely ye have 
received, freely give.

freely given to 46_1CO_02_12 # Now we have received, not the spirit of the world, but the spirit which is of 
God; that we might know the things that are freely given to us of God.

freely offered unto 15_EZR_07_15 # And to carry the silver and gold, which the king and his counsellors 
have freely offered unto the God of Israel, whose habitation [is] in Jerusalem,

freely sacrifice unto 19_PSA_54_06 # I will freely sacrifice unto thee: I will praise thy name, O LORD; for 
[it is] good.

freely speak unto 44_ACT_02_29 # Men [and] brethren, let me freely speak unto you of the patriarch 
David, that he is both dead and buried, and his sepulchre is with us unto this day.
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freely the cucumbers 04_NUM_11_05 # We remember the fish, which we did eat in Egypt freely; the 
cucumbers, and the melons, and the leeks, and the onions, and the garlic:

freely to day 09_1SA_14_30 # How much more, if haply the people had eaten freely to day of the spoil of 
their enemies which they found? for had there not been now a much greater slaughter among the 
Philistines?

freely ye have 40_MAT_10_08 # Heal the sick, cleanse the lepers, raise the dead, cast out devils: freely ye 
have received, freely give.

freely 47_2CO_11_07 # Have I committed an offence in abasing myself that ye might be exalted, because I 
have preached to you the gospel of God freely?

freely 66_REV_21_06 # And he said unto me, It is done. I am Alpha and Omega, the beginning and the end.
I will give unto him that is athirst of the fountain of the water of life freely.

freely 66_REV_22_17 # And the Spirit and the bride say, Come. And let him that heareth say, Come. And 
let him that is athirst come. And whosoever will, let him take the water of life freely.

Jezreel and all 12_2KI_10_11 # So Jehu slew all that remained of the house of Ahab in Jezreel, and all his 
great men, and his kinsfolks, and his priests, until he left him none remaining.

Jezreel and Chesulloth 06_JOS_19_18 # And their border was toward Jezreel, and Chesulloth, and 
Shunem,

Jezreel and he 12_2KI_09_17 # And there stood a watchman on the tower in Jezreel, and he spied the 
company of Jehu as he came, and said, I see a company. And Joram said, Take an horseman, and send to 
meet them, and let him say, [Is it] peace?

Jezreel and his 10_2SA_04_04 # And Jonathan, Saul's son, had a son [that was] lame of [his] feet. He was 
five years old when the tidings came of Saul and Jonathan out of Jezreel, and his nurse took him up, and 
fled: and it came to pass, as she made haste to flee, that he fell, and became lame. And his name [was] 
Mephibosheth.

Jezreel and Ishma 13_1CH_04_03 # And these [were of] the father of Etam; Jezreel, and Ishma, and 
Idbash: and the name of their sister [was] Hazelelponi:

Jezreel and Jokdeam 06_JOS_15_56 # And Jezreel, and Jokdeam, and Zanoah,

Jezreel and over 10_2SA_02_09 # And made him king over Gilead, and over the Ashurites, and over 
Jezreel, and over Ephraim, and over Benjamin, and over all Israel.

Jezreel and there 12_2KI_09_10 # And the dogs shall eat Jezebel in the portion of Jezreel, and [there shall 
be] none to bury [her]. And he opened the door, and fled.

Jezreel and they 09_1SA_25_43 # David also took Ahinoam of Jezreel; and they were also both of them his 
wives.

Jezreel because he 14_2CH_22_06 # And he returned to be healed in Jezreel because of the wounds which 
were given him at Ramah, when he fought with Hazael king of Syria. And Azariah the son of Jehoram king 
of Judah went down to see Jehoram the son of Ahab at Jezreel, because he was sick.

Jezreel because he 12_2KI_08_29 # And king Joram went back to be healed in Jezreel of the wounds which 
the Syrians had given him at Ramah, when he fought against Hazael king of Syria. And Ahaziah the son of 
Jehoram king of Judah went down to see Joram the son of Ahab in Jezreel, because he was sick.
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Jezreel because of 14_2CH_22_06 # And he returned to be healed in Jezreel because of the wounds which 
were given him at Ramah, when he fought with Hazael king of Syria. And Azariah the son of Jehoram king 
of Judah went down to see Jehoram the son of Ahab at Jezreel, because he was sick.

Jezreel by to 12_2KI_10_06 # Then he wrote a letter the second time to them, saying, If ye [be] mine, and 
[if] ye will hearken unto my voice, take ye the heads of the men your master's sons, and come to me to 
Jezreel by to morrow this time. Now the king's sons, [being] seventy persons, [were] with the great men of 
the city, which brought them up.

Jezreel for Joram 12_2KI_09_16 # So Jehu rode in a chariot, and went to Jezreel; for Joram lay there. And 
Ahaziah king of Judah was come down to see Joram.

Jezreel for yet 28_HOS_01_04 # And the LORD said unto him, Call his name Jezreel; for yet a little [while],
and I will avenge the blood of Jezreel upon the house of Jehu, and will cause to cease the kingdom of the 
house of Israel.

Jezreel from Bethshean 11_1KI_04_12 # Baana the son of Ahilud; [to him pertained] Taanach and 
Megiddo, and all Bethshean, which [is] by Zartanah beneath Jezreel, from Bethshean to Abelmeholah, 
[even] unto [the place that is] beyond Jokneam:

Jezreel hard by 11_1KI_21_01 # And it came to pass after these things, [that] Naboth the Jezreelite had a 
vineyard, which [was] in Jezreel, hard by the palace of Ahab king of Samaria.

Jezreel Jezebel heard 12_2KI_09_30 # And when Jehu was come to Jezreel, Jezebel heard [of it]; and she 
painted her face, and tired her head, and looked out at a window.

Jezreel of the 12_2KI_08_29 # And king Joram went back to be healed in Jezreel of the wounds which the 
Syrians had given him at Ramah, when he fought against Hazael king of Syria. And Ahaziah the son of 
Jehoram king of Judah went down to see Joram the son of Ahab in Jezreel, because he was sick.

Jezreel of the 12_2KI_09_15 # But king Joram was returned to be healed in Jezreel of the wounds which 
the Syrians had given him, when he fought with Hazael king of Syria.] And Jehu said, If it be your minds, 
[then] let none go forth [nor] escape out of the city to go to tell [it] in Jezreel.

Jezreel shall dogs 12_2KI_09_36 # Wherefore they came again, and told him. And he said, This [is] the 
word of the LORD, which he spake by his servant Elijah the Tishbite, saying, In the portion of Jezreel shall 
dogs eat the flesh of Jezebel:

Jezreel so that 12_2KI_09_37 # And the carcase of Jezebel shall be as dung upon the face of the field in the 
portion of Jezreel; [so] that they shall not say, This [is] Jezebel.

Jezreel to the 12_2KI_10_01 # And Ahab had seventy sons in Samaria. And Jehu wrote letters, and sent to 
Samaria, unto the rulers of Jezreel, to the elders, and to them that brought up Ahab's [children], saying,

Jezreel upon the 28_HOS_01_04 # And the LORD said unto him, Call his name Jezreel; for yet a little 
[while], and I will avenge the blood of Jezreel upon the house of Jehu, and will cause to cease the kingdom 
of the house of Israel.

Jezreel 11_1KI_18_45 # And it came to pass in the mean while, that the heaven was black with clouds and 
wind, and there was a great rain. And Ahab rode, and went to Jezreel.

Jezreel 11_1KI_18_46 # And the hand of the LORD was on Elijah; and he girded up his loins, and ran 
before Ahab to the entrance of Jezreel.
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Jezreel 11_1KI_21_23 # And of Jezebel also spake the LORD, saying, The dogs shall eat Jezebel by the wall 
of Jezreel.

Jezreel 09_1SA_29_01 # Now the Philistines gathered together all their armies to Aphek: and the Israelites 
pitched by a fountain which [is] in Jezreel.

Jezreel 09_1SA_29_11 # So David and his men rose up early to depart in the morning, to return into the 
land of the Philistines. And the Philistines went up to Jezreel.

Jezreel 12_2KI_09_15 # But king Joram was returned to be healed in Jezreel of the wounds which the 
Syrians had given him, when he fought with Hazael king of Syria.] And Jehu said, If it be your minds, 
[then] let none go forth [nor] escape out of the city to go to tell [it] in Jezreel.

Jezreel 12_2KI_10_07 # And it came to pass, when the letter came to them, that they took the king's sons, 
and slew seventy persons, and put their heads in baskets, and sent him [them] to Jezreel.

Jezreel 28_HOS_01_05 # And it shall come to pass at that day, that I will break the bow of Israel in the 
valley of Jezreel.

Jezreel 28_HOS_01_11 # Then shall the children of Judah and the children of Israel be gathered together, 
and appoint themselves one head, and they shall come up out of the land: for great [shall be] the day of 
Jezreel.

Jezreel 28_HOS_02_22 # And the earth shall hear the corn, and the wine, and the oil; and they shall hear 
Jezreel.

Jezreel 06_JOS_17_16 # And the children of Joseph said, The hill is not enough for us: and all the 
Canaanites that dwell in the land of the valley have chariots of iron, [both they] who [are] of Bethshean and
her towns, and [they] who [are] of the valley of Jezreel.

Jezreel 07_JUD_06_33 # Then all the Midianites and the Amalekites and the children of the east were 
gathered together, and went over, and pitched in the valley of Jezreel.

Jezreelite and said 11_1KI_21_06 # And he said unto her, Because I spake unto Naboth the Jezreelite, and 
said unto him, Give me thy vineyard for money; or else, if it please thee, I will give thee [another] vineyard 
for it: and he answered, I will not give thee my vineyard.

Jezreelite for remember 12_2KI_09_25 # Then said [Jehu] to Bidkar his captain, Take up, [and] cast him in
the portion of the field of Naboth the Jezreelite: for remember how that, when I and thou rode together 
after Ahab his father, the LORD laid this burden upon him;

Jezreelite had a 11_1KI_21_01 # And it came to pass after these things, [that] Naboth the Jezreelite had a 
vineyard, which [was] in Jezreel, hard by the palace of Ahab king of Samaria.

Jezreelite had spoken 11_1KI_21_04 # And Ahab came into his house heavy and displeased because of the 
word which Naboth the Jezreelite had spoken to him: for he had said, I will not give thee the inheritance of 
my fathers. And he laid him down upon his bed, and turned away his face, and would eat no bread.

Jezreelite to take 11_1KI_21_16 # And it came to pass, when Ahab heard that Naboth was dead, that Ahab 
rose up to go down to the vineyard of Naboth the Jezreelite, to take possession of it.

Jezreelite which he 11_1KI_21_15 # And it came to pass, when Jezebel heard that Naboth was stoned, and 
was dead, that Jezebel said to Ahab, Arise, take possession of the vineyard of Naboth the Jezreelite, which 
he refused to give thee for money: for Naboth is not alive, but dead.
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Jezreelite 11_1KI_21_07 # And Jezebel his wife said unto him, Dost thou now govern the kingdom of 
Israel? arise, [and] eat bread, and let thine heart be merry: I will give thee the vineyard of Naboth the 
Jezreelite.

Jezreelite 12_2KI_09_21 # And Joram said, Make ready. And his chariot was made ready. And Joram king 
of Israel and Ahaziah king of Judah went out, each in his chariot, and they went out against Jehu, and met 
him in the portion of Naboth the Jezreelite.

Jezreelitess and Abigail 09_1SA_27_03 # And David dwelt with Achish at Gath, he and his men, every man 
with his household, [even] David with his two wives, Ahinoam the Jezreelitess, and Abigail the Carmelitess, 
Nabal's wife.

Jezreelitess and Abigail 09_1SA_30_05 # And David's two wives were taken captives, Ahinoam the 
Jezreelitess, and Abigail the wife of Nabal the Carmelite.

Jezreelitess and Abigail 10_2SA_02_02 # So David went up thither, and his two wives also, Ahinoam the 
Jezreelitess, and Abigail Nabal's wife the Carmelite.

Jezreelitess the second 13_1CH_03_01 # Now these were the sons of David, which were born unto him in 
Hebron; the firstborn Amnon, of Ahinoam the Jezreelitess; the second Daniel, of Abigail the Carmelitess:

Jezreelitess 10_2SA_03_02 # And unto David were sons born in Hebron: and his firstborn was Amnon, of 
Ahinoam the Jezreelitess;

reel to and 23_ISA_24_20 # The earth shall reel to and fro like a drunkard, and shall be removed like a 
cottage; and the transgression thereof shall be heavy upon it; and it shall fall, and not rise again.

reel to and 19_PSA_107_27 # They reel to and fro, and stagger like a drunken man, and are at their wit's 
end.

Reelaiah Mordecai Bilshan 15_EZR_02_02 # Which came with Zerubbabel: Jeshua, Nehemiah, Seraiah, 
Reelaiah, Mordecai, Bilshan, Mizpar, Bigvai, Rehum, Baanah. The number of the men of the people of 
Israel:
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